
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
School Photographs – West Hall – Thursday 7th September 2023 
 
On Thursday 7th September 2023 all students will have their school photograph taken and families 
will be able to purchase copies Individual photographs are required to update our information 
management system but there will also be an opportunity for siblings and for family members to 
have a photograph taken together. 
 
Student Photographs 
All students will receive a picture proof and order form to take home, together with the necessary 
information for you to decide if you wish to order.  However, there is no obligation to purchase. 
 
Related RGS Students 
If you have more than one child at Ramsey Grammar School, we are happy to arrange to 
photograph them together.  These photographs will take place at 1pm in the West Hall and no 
appointment is necessary.   
 
Family Photographs 
Extended family photographs including parents, pre-school and primary school age children will 
take place between 8.30 and 9.00 am.  If you wish to bring your family, please complete the slip 
below and bring it with you on Thursday 7th September by 8.30 am.  Photographs will be taken in 
arrival order, so “first come, first served” until 9.00 am only.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
+ 
 
Mr B Eyres 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 Headteacher 
Ard-er-ynsee 

Mrs S Taylor 
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